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27 July 2018 

 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 18-043 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 24 July 2018. You asked the London 
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information 
under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR):   
 

“I would like to make the following request for information which I think is an EIR: 
 
Please provide information regarding any works or expenditure in line with the 
planning permission granted at the site formerly to be occupied by the Manor 
Gardens Allotment Society at Eton Manor. 
 
Please provide information regarding any works or expenditure at the site of the 
Manor Gardens Allotments moved to Marsh Lane Fields, now Jubilee Park, following 
the alteration of the planning permission to allow them to return to Eton Manor.” 

 
In relation to your requests, the Legacy Corporation does not hold the information you have 
requested. The planning permission mentioned above is in relation to planning application 
reference: 13/00444/FUL - Creation of informal new meadow open space as well as the 
creation of a gateway pedestrian entrance to Eton Manor (development to replace previously 
approved allotments at Eton Manor).  
 
The role of the Legacy Corporation was as Local Planning Authority only. The applicant was 
LB Waltham Forest (LBWF) and to that end the applicant LBWF is responsible for the 
carrying out of the works in relation to the planning permission and all the associated 
expenditure.  The planning documentation in relation to this application are publicly available 
on our planning register under the above reference, however a direct link is provided here: 
13/00444/FUL. 
 

Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 



Information on how to submit a Freedom of Information / Environment Information 
Regulations request to LBWF is available on their website, here: 
https://walthamforest.gov.uk/content/make-freedom-information-request-foi 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to:  
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Email: FOI@londonlegacy.co.uk 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 




